

April 27, 2017

## Good Afternoon to Everyone:

I hope everyone had a great time at the Spring Expo meeting in March, we were glad to see everyone that was able to attend the meeting.

I encourage everyone to attend at least one of the conferences a year to get updated information and education on the new trends that is changing in our Foodservice industry.

Our Fall meeting will be October 11, 12 & 13 in Auburn instead of September due to conflict of Auburn's schedule. We will keep you informed on changes and updated.

We have received our new officers that will be installed in October; these are the new officers for your chapter President Lynn Barrentine; President-elect Bionca Lindsey; Secretary Rhonda Stanley; Treasurer Janice Blackmon. We are glad for these new officers and the opportunity to see different opportunities coming up for our state chapter. We give thanks to all other officers that have held down this chapter for many years and have done an outstanding job in their position.

A board meeting will be held on May 19, at 10:30 a.m. at Children Specialty Center in Montgomery, AL, if you can attend please come.

National Annual Conference & Expo will be on June 6-9 at M-Resort in Las Vegas, NV, if you are attending this meeting you have until May 19th, to send in your registration form. If you need to find out what funds are available please contact the Treasurer Mary Lou Edward at P.O. Box 647, Moundville, AL 35474

If you are interested in becoming a CDM, please submit your application. Funds are available to assist with this process.

I would like to thank everyone that has supported this chapter. We can only improve every life we touch by exceeding our expectations.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 256 684-2806 or email me at 31DIET@DVCR.com or angeladmims@yahoo.com, work number is 256 837-1730 ext.20.

From your President of AL/ANFP

Angela Mims, CDM, CFPP